The Country Coordinator,

ESAMI-Uganda

P.O Box 2971,

Kampala, Uganda

21st February 2022

Dear Sir/Madam,

RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR MR. FELIX MUSANA FOR ENROLMENT TO THE ESAMI MBA PROGRAMME

The above subject refers; Mr. Felix Musana has expressed interest in joining the ESAMI MBA Programme I have known Felix as a professional colleague since 2012 when he joined the Ministry of Finance Planning and Economic Development (MoFPED) as an internal auditor. He has remained a professional colleague evidenced by his current promotion to Senior Internal Auditor. Felix is indeed an exceptional professional having enrolled and qualified as a member of the Institute of Certified Public Accountants of Uganda.

Over the years, by deployed of the MoFPED, Felix has served in a number of Ministries including; Soroti Referral Hospital, the Ministry of Education and Sports, the Ministry of Internal Affairs-Government Analytical Laboratories and Ministry of Agriculture, Animal Industry and Fisheries where he is currently deployed as a Senior Internal Auditor.

He has maintained excellent professionalism in all these entities. I strongly recommend him for admission to the MBA Program.

For any further information, feel free to contact me on Tel. No. +256 772491541 or through E-mail adigah79@gmail.com.

Kary wadoch
CPA, FCCA Adigah Rasul Tumwine

Principal Internal Auditor

Ministry of Agriculture, Animal Industry and Fisheries